STUDENT BULLETIN
Thursday, April 30, 1970

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY

We are uncertain of the next step, but we are certain of God. t/hen we
are rightly related to God, life is full of spontaneous, joyful uncer-
tainity and expectancy. --Oswald Chambers

CONGRATULATIONS! !

The ASB officers for the 1970-71 school year are:

President: Carl Gibbs

2nd Vice-President: Marc Pearson

Secretary: Bonnie Ballenger

Treasurer: Birdie Ballenger

Your prayers and support would be greatly appreciated for these newly
elected officers.

NEXT WEEK'S CHAPEL SCHEDULE

May 4 -- WOM Elections
5 -- WOM Elections
6-8 -- Holy Spirit Series

S-A-L-E!
You still have until Friday to receive your free gift from making a
purchase over $5.00 of regular merchandise at the Bookstore. Items

at 50% off will be on the sale table.

SINGSPIRATION

A singspiration featuring inspiring gospel music by the Northwesterners,
the Jubilaires, the Messengers, and the King's Four will be held in the
Chapel on Friday, May 1, at 7:30 p.m. Plan to attend this Gospel Team
MIG sponsored event!

PTIE.

Praise the Lord! le reached our goal of $300.00 in WOM on Friday. This
means that we will be able to have our 7% intern this summer. Let's con-
tinue as a student body in His faithfulness.

SERVICEMEN'S MIG

The Servicemen's MIG will be meeting in C-3 on Friday, May 1, during Chapel.

JUNIORS & SENIORS

All juniors and seniors are requested to attend the last finance seminar
for this year on Friday, May 1 in L-1. Mr. Crowder has a great deal to
tell you that would be of great benefit to you!

SECRETARY NEEDED!

KNCC needs a secretary to type correspondence letters and other items.
Must be willing to donate some time each day to it. Se Mr. Tarno or
Scott McDonald,



»

FLYER!

Attention! Servicemen MIG members and those of you who wish to parti-
cipate in our MIG!

Be advised of a change in schedule.
1. We will not be having the Chapel service on Friday.
2. Our Sunday dinner has also been postponed.
3, Our Vesper Service at the Armed Forces Y.M.C.A, is still on as
well as our Saturday activities.

In order for everone to be completely informed on all the details so
that we can perform our operations well, it is imperative that all
attend our MIG meeting on Thursday, April 30, during Chapel in C-3.



